## AUDREY NAN HAYS, INC.

Interior Design Commercial & Residential

To: The Climate Change Leadership Institute Att: Robb Hirsch 911 Stagecoach Rd. Santa Fe, NM 87501

Re: Vagabond Mobile Home Park Trailer Energy Efficient Project 3665 Cerrillos Rd. Santa Fe, NM

March 17, 2014

Dear Robb:

I want to thank your Institute for generously helping my tenants out.

My tenants own their own trailers and do not have extra funds or the knowledge about making simple improvements to keep their trailers safe and more energy efficient.

Troy and his daughter did a professional job in assessing 24 trailers and servicing 15 trailers by weather proofing ductwork, adding carbon monoxide detectors and installing low flow shower heads.

Your efforts will help to reduce each trailer's electric bills and my gas bills which will in turn allow families to live in Santa Fe where rents are out of reach for the average worker. You identified a group of people who never seem to catch a break in life and for that we are all most appreciative!

If any future funds become available, we would welcome Troy back to check the remaining units.

Thank you again,

Audrey Hays Davis